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2.2 The Committee agreed the minutes of the meeting held on 9 September 2013 
as an accurate record to be signed by the Chair. 

 
 
3  Estates Management Strategy for the Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park – 

Exempt Supplemental Information Relating to Part 1 
 

3.1 The Director of Development introduced the report setting out the detailed ongoing 
work by the LLDC to ensure the long term management and stewardship of the 
Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park (QEOP). 

 
3.2 Officers had reviewed good practice in other areas of London which managed 

landed estates, such as ,  and . This 
confirmed the importance of a clear vision for estate management,  which 
emphasised quality and strategic control.  Such examples of good management 
had realised commercial returns and an uplift in capital value, although the benefits 
had been undermined by the loss of freehold of the estates due to the Leasehold 
Reform Act. The ability therefore to raise revenue through rent was crucial to the 
long term successful management of the Estate. 

 
3.3 It was proposed that all commercial occupiers and residents of the QEOP would 

pay a contribution towards LLDC’s costs of managing and maintaining the Estate in 
the form of a Fixed Estate Charge. Stepping outside the RICS Service Charge 
Code for Commercial Property by having a fixed estate charge would remove the 
administrative burden of a complex reporting mechanism  to fee payers,.  The 
proposed levels as set out in the report were £1.50 per sqft of Net Internal Area 
(NIA) per annum for commercial occupiers and £1.00 per sqft of NIA per annum for 
residential occupiers The Fixed Estate Charge had been incorporated into the legal 
agreements of both Chobham Manor and the Press and Broadcast Centre. 

 
3.4 Officers had reviewed the level of estate charges and highlighted the tension 

between the cost of service charges and estate charges. Taylor Wimpey and L&Q 
had agreed to pay £850,000 per annum towards the Fixed Estate Charge.  The 
Committee were of the view that this provided a good value for money arrangement 
for the developers and that there should be no further negotiations on this price.  

3.5 Officers reported they had also benchmarked against other London development 
sites, including  and .  The fixed estate charge will be 
index linked, but LLDC would have to cover the costs of any shortfall in running the 
park. Any financial shortfall in the management of the Estate would be met by the 
Mayor. 

 
3.6 It was confirmed that the Velodrome was managed by the Lea Valley Regional Park 

Authority and was therefore not part of the facilities to be managed within the Estate 
itself, but LVRPA land leased to the LLDC was.  It was clarified that event operators 
would not pay a fixed estate charge but would pay an event fee.  An additional 
event charge would be levied if any event was longer than 12 months. 

 
3.7 The Director of Development set out the options for establishing a new entity for the 

Estate, and the need to ensure that the chosen option did not impact negatively on 
the LLDC’s exit strategy, as well as creating revenue generation opportunities. 
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